
	
  
	
  

 
2015 AFL JUNIOR MATCH POLICY 
CHANGES 
 
The AFL has released changes to their policy regarding 
Junior Football matches. These changes will be 
introduced in 2015 in the Yarra Junior Football League 
(YJFL), as they are mandated by the AFL. 
The changes primarily affect the U9 and U10 
competitions. 
 
The following document outlines these changes. 
 
http://www.sportingpulse.com/get_file.cgi?id=3234464 


